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A poet’s story of healing herself, working with wounded veterans, and learning that silence does
not equal strength, written “with self-lacerating honesty” (Kirkus Reviews).In this poignant and
unabashed self-examination, Seema Reza uncovers the lessons she learned through
motherhood and a dysfunctional and abusive marriage, and how she used her discoveries to
make a meaningful difference in the world.This lyrical, non-linear narrative memoir traces Reza’s
journey from repressed suburban housewife to coordinator of a unique creative-expression
military hospital program. Through observing her own experiences from the darkest moments of
her life and investigating societal attitudes towards loss, love, motherhood, and community,
Reza exposes her triumphs, weaknesses, fears, and regrets, and undermines the idea that
strength requires silence.“Lyrical . . . powerful . . . It is her self-reflection which empowers this
memoir; her responsibility to take action for herself and not to languish as she was.” —Entropy
Literature Review

**A NewPages Book Stand Editor's Pick: June 2016“The author writes with self-lacerating
honesty. . . . Blurring boundaries, Reza exercises literary license and often writes with poetic
power.”―Kirkus Reviews“There are long tones of loneliness, self-discovery, and memory in
Seema Reza’s lyrical memoir. . . . Her prose is smooth and blurred at the same time, like tears
spilled on a manuscript page. The words are powerful enough to reach past the lines and gut-
punch us. Abuse, selfishness, loss, all of it is hidden within her text, whether broken up in fluid
experimental stanzas or rigid static prose. Like water, When the World Breaks Open takes on
many forms and shapes to articulate Reza’s journey into adulthood while navigating motherhood
at the same time. . . . It is her self-reflection which empowers this memoir; her responsibility to
take action for herself and not to languish as she was. She asserts that 'in order to survive [your
life] . . . [you] must learn to recognize [your] emotions' and the 'trauma that brought you here will
not be the last one you face. Life will keep hitting you.' Reza seems determined to hit
back.”―Entropy Literature Review--This text refers to the paperback edition.Review“Reading
When The World Breaks Open at first pleases; here’s a poet who actually took her time and
gave the word integrity the serious treatment it deserves―after all, the book is infinitely
universal, as it is about human relationship, love, betrayal, trust, defiance, empowerment,
sorrow . . . one could go on; one respects not only her precise craft but also her
thoroughness. . . . Read it, pass it on, share it with your friends, savor it, smell it, throw it,
embrace it, pick it up and read a little and lay it down within reach to pick up another time―it’s
one of those books, there when we need it to shed a little light on life’s ups and downs.”―Jimmy
Santiago Baca“Seema Reza delivers. When the World Breaks Open is a searing song of
motherhood, love and redemption through art. Her sons, the death of her marriage, the birth of



her courageous artist self is a testimony in which she finds the skin, questions faith, reverberates
a familial tongue and rises, yes―rises in a stumbling glory.”―Mahogany L. Browne“You would be
hard pressed to find a debut book with as much guts, honesty, and wisdom as Seema Reza’s
When the World Breaks Open. Written in sparse, atomic epiphanies, she focuses the lens
inward, and the result is a raw, emotional ethnography of the human heart. . . . As with Jong,
Cisneros, Rich, I predict that Reza is a name we will hear and follow for decades to come.”―Tim
Z. Hernandez, author of Mañana Means Heaven--This text refers to the paperback edition.About
the AuthorSeema Reza is a poet and essayist based outside of Washington, DC, where she
coordinates and facilitates a unique hospital arts program that encourages the use of the arts as
a tool for narration, self-care and socialization among a military population struggling with
emotional and physical injuries. An alumnus of VONA and Goddard College, she was awarded
the 2015 Col John Gioia Patriot Award by USO of Metropolitan Washington-Baltimore for her
work with service members.--This text refers to the paperback edition.Read more
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Ebook Tops Reader, “... for pleasure and Seema's book brought me so much joy even with a
story line rooted in struggle - .... It has been sometime that I was able to read for pleasure and
Seema's book brought me so much joy even with a story line rooted in struggle - raw emotion,
honest, and crazy good writing. The reader travels over the years, places, and relationships with
her and best of all, the full on of her daily life occurrences - the mess that our lives can become
while we learn to live them, it's all here. Her storytelling is wonderfully funny and somber at the
same time. I am so glad I remembered I wanted to buy it - one of the best reads I've had in a long
while.  Will happily anticipate whatever she brings to us down the road.”

Marya Hay, “Beautifully written and authentically crafted. Seema Reza's writing is raw and
honest. She allows us into her thoughts through intense and sensitive moments. This is a book
you will not want to put down. Her ability to weave poetry into narrative and vignettes paints a
picture of survival and rebirth through the strength she found. She has crafted a beautiful and
painful memoir that many of us can identify with when struggling with our spaces and roles of
motherhood, marriage and life. Seema found the words to the emotions many search to define.
This is a must read!”

Georgia Girl, “Honestly I wanted to hate this book. Honestly I wanted to hate this book, instead
of seething through the pages I found myself hungry for more. This book is a beautiful and raw
account of life, death, struggle and triumph. When the World Breaks Open is fiercely honest and
real; something I haven't experienced in a long time in a book. Written beautifully, this book is
Reza's gift to herself and to others.”

Joan Z Rough, “A Must Read. Beautiful and raw. One of the most honest memoirs about
domestic abuse and motherhood I've read.”

zk, “Beautifully tragic and uplifting all at once. Beautifully tragic and uplifting all at once. Her
journey will resonate, and her struggles will pain you - this book will be read in one sitting.
Cannot wait to see what lies ahead for this talented author.”

Ebook Tops Reader, “Beautifully written, containing so many deep truths and insights ....
Beautifully written, containing so many deep truths and insights into life, love, and family. I
wanted to keep reading quickly but also wanted to slow down, take in, and savor the art and
meaning bit by bit. I definitely recommend this book and hope many more readers share and
learn from her powerful and inspiring story...!!”

R. Thomas, “Five Stars. She's a visionary!”



Erin F Cramm, “I loved this book. I loved this book!!! It's full of short stories that are raw, poetic,
vulnerable, uplifting, heartbreaking, and oddly comforting. Very easy to read if you have 10
minutes or a whole evening. And the writing - the writing is just so good.”

The book by Seema Reza has a rating of  5 out of 4.9. 31 people have provided feedback.
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